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Please DO NOT pass HB2314.  I am an Oregon resident, veteran, and police officer.  My wife and I are both
Motorcycle riders and we both agree that HB2314 poorly represents the interests of the majority of motorists in the
state of Oregon.  Although I AM an avid Motorcycle rider, as a law enforecment officer, I feel this law will
embolden riders to make decisions based on the "it's legal" feeling many riders will have when riding and NOT
based on whether the situation is actually safe or not.

Respectfully,
Evan Grant
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